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RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING A CONTRACT WITH LAKEHEAD CONSTRUCTORS FOR USCBP CRUISE
FACILITY CONSTRUCTION FOR AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $444,740.00.

CITY PROPOSAL:
RESOLVED, that the proper city officials are authorized to contract with Lakehead Constructors for the
USCBP Cruise Facility construction for a total amount not to exceed $444,740.00, payable from fund 450-030-
5520-CP450-CSTBLD (capital improvements, finance, buildings & structures, capital projects - other fund
contributions, customs facility).

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE:  This resolution authorizes a contract with Lakehead Constructors for
construction of a United States Customs and Border Patrol Cruise Facility within the DECC for an amount not
to exceed $444,740.00.

The contract will be paid for by a $150,000 grant from Viking Cruises and a portion of $450,000 in tourism tax
proceeds approved by City Council Resolution 21-0847R to pay for construction of customs facilities for cruise
ships.

Purchasing issued an Invitation to Bid on December 16, 2021, and received eight bids as listed below.
Lakehead Constructors submitted the lowest responsive bid.

Contractor Bid
Lakehead Constructors $444,740.00
Gardner Builders $447,207.00
Donald Holm Construction Co. $451,800.00
JR Jensen Construction Co. $461,400.00
Max Gray Construction $497,900.00
Stack Bros Mechanical Contractors $498,760.00
Johnson Wilson Constructors $511,000.00
Kraus-Anderson Construction $513,284.00
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